

August 12, 2014

Dr. Arun Garg
Program Medical Director
Laboratory Medicine and Pathology
Royal Columbian Hospital
330 East Columbia Street
New Westminster BC
V3L 3W7

Dear Dr. Garg, Anum

On behalf of the Board of Directors, I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on your recent CAIPH Lifetime Achievement Award. It was a privilege to read the accolades in the press about your achievements.

Your aspirations, courage and integrity have led to your outstanding contributions to society. You are an inspiration to us all as to what can be achieved if we have the desire and spirit to improve the lives of others.

Knowing you, I know this next chapter of your life will be equally ambitious as you continue improving the health of our population here and abroad. It is an honour to know you, and equally an honour to have you on our team at Fraser Health.

Sincerely

G.W. (Wynne) Powell, CPA, FCGA, D. Tech (Hon.)

Interim Board Chair Fraser Health

WP/cg

Cc: Board of Directors

Dr. David Ostrow, Interim President & CEO